Tracy Little League

Dear Potential Sponsor:

Every spring and summer over 500 Tracy Little League players head for the ball fields. Our goal is to get that number up,
giving more children the opportunity to play. Players from our 4-year-old Single A Division to our 14-year-old Junior’s
League Division learn teamwork, build their athletic skills, make new friends, and just have fun on the baseball field.
After Covid-19 lockdown hit, these kids need sports now more than ever. We are the only league within a 30-mile radius
that offers a Challenger League Division. This would not be possible without the generous support of parents, coaches
and local businesses in our community that help sponsor Tracy Little League.

We are asking you, with the hope that you will consider a donation or sponsorship in support of the 2023 season of Tracy
Baseball and Softball Little League.

The funds raised from our sponsors will be put towards various effects including:
. Scholarships for players that need assistance with registration and/or uniform costs.
. Funding the equipment, gear, and field costs.

Sponsorship Tiers include the following:

. $250 - Funds a player, a banner with your business name and logo put up at every game and your business name
on the website.

. S500 - Helps fund a team for equipment, a plaque to display at business, a banner with your business name and
logo put up at every game and your business name on the website.

. $1000- Team sponsor, business name on jerseys, a banner with your business name and logo put up at every

game and your business name on the website.

If you do not want to sponsor, please consider a donation in any increment. We will advertise your business on a banner
and on our website as well as honor in our opening ceremonies. Your contribution is tax deductible. If you have any
questions, please contact our fundraising Coordinator: Danielle Cheim: DanielleCheimTLL@gmail.com

Your support in our endeavor to impact the players that participate in our league is greatly appreciated. Tracy Little
League and its families thank you in advance for any contribution you can make. Your support will help us keep our proud
tradition thriving by assuring our players have uniforms, equipment, and keeping our fields safe and well maintained.
Thanks for helping our kids play ball!

Sincerely,

Tracy Little League, Fundraising Coordinators



